
Sunday 24th July  2022
10.30am Service at Letton Hall

Please be aware that there is a meeting of the 
Portuguese-speaking ladies in the church from 3-7pm

             
            

           
           

Phone line for sermons - 01362 709389
If you are new to the church and would like to receive the regular emails 
from the Ministers and information about what is going on in the church, 

please email julie@derehambaptist.org

Julie is on annual leave Wednesday 27th - Friday 29th JulyBob Caldwell

mailto:julie@derehambatist.org


Monday
U3A Table Tennis 

10-1

Tuesday
Nigel’s day off 

CHURCH 
MEETING FOR 
MEMBERS 7pm 

 Wednesday
Julie annual 

leave

ESOL 
5.30-7.30

Prayer & Prophecy 
via Google Meet 

7-8pm

Thursday
Dave’s day off
Julie annual 

leave

Friday

Julie annual 
leave

Coffee Shop 10-1

Portuguese 
speaking service 

worship group 
practise 6.30pm 

Saturday
Portuguese speaking 

congregation 6pm

Sunday

10.30am Service Prayer & 
Fellowship service 

(Dereham 
Churches 

Together) at St 
Nicholas Church  

6pm



Open Gardens throughout the summer!
The first Open Garden is at Eileen & Richard Fisher’s

On 7th August
BOOKING IN IS ESSENTIAL BY 1st AUGUST for this Open 

Garden as numbers are limited and details are required for catering 
purposes

https://derehambaptist.churchsuite.com/events/9ygmvrbh

Prayer & Prophecy will be via 
Google Meet on Wednesday, 

27th July 7pm - 8pm

Advance notice of a joint Alpha, to be held at DBC
The launch date will be Tuesday 27th September.

What is Alpha?

A series of talks looking at a different question around faith and is 
designed to create conversation. Alpha is run all around the globe, and 
everyone is welcome.  It runs in cafés, churches, universities, homes – 

you name it.  No two Alphas look the same, but generally they have three 
key things in common: food, a talk and good conversation.  

CRIB (Caring Relatives in Bereavement) will be reverting back 
to the 1st Monday of the month from September

CHURCH MEETING FOR MEMBERS 
Tuesday, 26th JULY at 7pm (postponed 

from 19th due to extreme heat)

The gents’ toilets are now finished, apart from the door needing 
to be painted and the pipework inside which as a church we are 
doing ourselves to keep costs as low as possible - so if anyone 
can help, please let Tim know on tim.bash@derehambaptist.org. 
It would be great to get funding to get the ladies and disabled 
toilets done, if anyone would like to apply for grants?

https://derehambaptist.churchsuite.com/events/9ygmvrbh
mailto:tim.bash@derehambaptist.org


Every 5th Sunday of the month 
6pm-7pm

Next meeting at 
St Nicholas Parish Church

Church St, Dereham

31st July 2022 6pm

All Welcome

A chance to gather together with other Christians in the 
town to worship God, to share about each church's joys 

and challenges, and to pray for one another.

Dereham Churches Together



 

 
4Cs Counselling Service: 07951316436

Church Contacts
 Ministers:
Nigel Bayley 01362 694333 
nigel@derehambaptist.org
Day off Tuesday

Dave Ward 01362 698256 
 dave@derehambaptist.org
Day off Thursday

Church Office Administrator: 
Julie Mann - julie@derehambaptist.org
Church Annexe, Norwich Street, Dereham, NR19 1BX
07749 542059 / 01362 695221 Mon-Fri 9-12
web: www.derehambaptist.org    
Prayer Chain: prayer@derehambaptist.org
   Annual leave 27-29th July                                          

CAP Contact:
Morgan Cockbill Mon-Wed, 9am - 2.45pm.
Dereham Debt Centre Manager 
07514 488100
morgancockbill@capuk.org

Church Secretary:
Frances Cracknell 01362 696214 
 frances@derehambaptist.org

  
Facilities Administrator:
Tim Bash tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
07915 207585

https://www.greenpasturesdereham.org.uk
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